
From: Sue Anne Vogelsberg samv1021@gmail.com
Subject: Posted sign on Peddler Hill Road

Date: June 28, 2023 at 8:50 AM
To: George Kalaj Mayor@vosbg.com, Abraham M. Weiss Trusteeweiss@vosbg.com, Zalmon Rosner Trusteerosner@vosbg.com,

Kerry Dougherty Clerk@vosbg.com
Cc: Tom Shepstone tshepstone@vosbg.com, mail net mail@shepstone.net

Good morning!
This photo appeared on my “Time Hop” app this morning.  I took this picture on Peddler
Hill Road. The weight of a bus plus the weight of the passengers and the driver exceeds
the posted 5 ton weight limit.  
I’ve included Planner Shepstone as current and future VSBG development is placing
unplanned/unanticipated stress on our local roads and must be factored into all
development projects.
Sue Anne Vogelsberg
242 Prospect Road 
samv1021@gmail.com



Sent from my iPhone


